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Pat  Millard                  Bill Millard 
                           Apt. 2146   Ext. 7872                                           1-13-1930 to 3-20-2023                                                        
                                                                                                 

Pat was born in Baltimore, MD but soon moved to Gainesville, FL. Her father joined the State 

Department and the family moved to the US Embassy in Quito, Ecuador for three years. Pat 

graduated from Goucher College in Baltimore, majoring in elementary education, and taught 

school for one year before marrying Bill. They moved to Stanford where Pat worked at the 

Stanford Library while Bill earned his MS degree. They then moved to Schenectady, NY, 

Philadelphia, PA and finally to San Jose, and lived in the Almaden area for 38 years prior to 

coming to SRC. Pat's hobbies are gardening and golf. She has been scoring for the AT&T 

tournament at Pebble Beach since 1998. Pat has been active in AAUW, League of Women 

Voters, Red Cross and Good Samaritan Hospital where she was president of the Auxiliary. She 

was also president of the Central California County Volunteer Council and director of the 

Women's Golf Association of Northern California. Her favorite trips have been to New Zealand, 

Australia and Panama. 

 

Bill spent his early years in New England. As a Navy family, they lived in Washington DC, San 

Diego and Florida. He attended Stanford on an NROTC Scholarship, graduating in 1952. He 

served on a destroyer in the Korean war, followed by Submarine School and 1½ years on a 

submarine. After the Navy, Bill returned to Stanford for his Masters Degree in Mechanical 

Engineering. He then joined General Electric working on naval nuclear propulsion, aerospace 

nuclear programs and business development projects. In 1973 Bill and Pat came to California 

where he was the GE project manager for construction of several commercial nuclear plants until 

his retirement in 1990. Until recently, Bill's hobby was modeling and woodworking.  He has 

been active in athletics and is a long-time golfing member of the Almaden Country Club. Bill is 

an IRS/AARP volunteer tax preparer. His favorite trips were cruises to Alaska, Tahiti, European 

Rivers and the outer banks of North Carolina. 


